
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                   Friday 20th April 2018 

  

This week we have started our topic on pirates. Children shared their prior 

knowledge and discussed what they would like to find out about pirates. We 

have been reading lots of stories which helped children with their writing when 

completing their pirate passport. All children were given a pirate name which         

 we all found very funny.  

 

In numeracy we have introduced money and the different coin values. The children have picked 

this up quickly and can identify coins 1p-£2. We will be carrying this on next week, progressing 

on to making amounts with coins.  

 

Check out our Twitter page to see pictures of our visit to church. All children walked along Pres-

cot Road brilliantly and were very well behaved in church. We found out about how the church 

celebrates Easter and listened to and acted out stories Jesus told. The children asked some in-

teresting questions and enjoyed their visit.  

 

Our family assembly will be taking place on Friday 4th May. We have started talking out it and 

listened to some songs we will be singing. I’m not going to tell you about what it is about in case 

you want it to be a surprise.  

 

The weather has been nice the last couple of days, hopefully it will stay that way. If so could we 

please ask that you send sun cream in with your child’s name on for them to apply themselves 

when going outdoors.  

 

A reminder that if it is not parents or the regular person collecting children at the end of the 

day, the school will need to be notified as to who is collecting your child. To do so either, tell a 

member of staff in the morning when dropping your child off or ring school during the day so 

that we are informed.   

 
 

Have a good weekend  

 

Reception Staff.  

 


